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Program Committee for the ICM2018 

 
 
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
One of the important tasks of the Executive Committee of the IMU is to establish the 
Program Committee (PC) for the International Congress of Mathematicians (ICM). The next 
ICM will take place in Rio de Janeiro in 2018. 

The General Assembly of the IMU decided at its recent meeting in Gyeongju, Korea, that 
"The IMU AOs should be invited to make suggestions for possible members of the Program 
Committee.", see Resolution 7 at 
http://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Organization/GA/Resolutions/RESOL2014.pdf.  
  
You are hereby invited to propose members for the PC for ICM 2018.  
  
Please note that members of recent Program Committees are not eligible (a list of all former 
PCs can be found at  http://www.mathunion.org/activities/icm/pc/).  Guidelines for the PC 
are given at http://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/PC-OC-Guidelines.pdf. 
  
Your proposal should include a brief letter of recommendation as well as a CV of the 
candidates [pdf-format only]. Candidates should not be contacted prior to the nomination, as 
the composition of the PC (except its chair) will only be made public at the ICM2018.    
 
The deadline is March 1, 2015,  

and proposals should be sent to me at secretary@mathunion.org.  
  
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Helge Holden 
IMU Secretary 
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